Decade Dance — Event Summary — Peter Irvine

The decade dance was held in the last weekend of January. Shawn and | had gotten enough parent
chaperones and were able to have the dance. It was advertised moderately well. We had plenty of help
running the dance. People showed up on time and were eager to help. Set up went really smoothly —
only taking about two hours. Cleanup went just as well and took about an hour. We made about $550
on this dance — which for Decade Dance is really good. If we had to do things differently we would really
suggest changing the theme of it. Nobody really likes the decade theme and less people show up to it.
We would also suggest that whoever runs this dance next year advertises better — get posters up sooner
and hit the lunches harder. As a final note, when asking for chaperones, get them before winter break —
do not procrastinate — the deadline appears much faster than you would think.



